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September 5, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 I am pleased to join the New York Chinese Business Association in celebrating its  

25
th

 anniversary and the inauguration of its incoming Board Members. 

 

For more than two decades, the NYCBA has worked to unite Chinese business leaders 

and promote economic development in our city.  The organization exemplifies New York’s 
commitment to diversity and growth, evident in its international conferences, fundraisers for 

underserved communities in Asia, and career seminars for rising businesspeople.  By building a 

great foundation for future Chinese entrepreneurs, the NYCBA ensures continued success for 

generations of New Yorkers.  

 

On behalf of the City of New York, I congratulate the NYCBA on their accomplishments 

and offer my best wishes for many more years of achievement.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill de Blasio 

Mayor 
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August 4, 2015  

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 It is an honor to offer my salutations and sincerest congratulations as you gather to 

celebrate the New York Chinese Business Association Inc. 25th Anniversary. I am grateful to 

have this opportunity to recognize the exemplary work of the New York Chinese Business 

Association Inc. and the newly-elected Board members on this auspicious occasion. 

 

 For over 20 years, the New York Chinese Business Association has encouraged the 

creation of more minority owned businesses to contribute to the prosperity of the Chinese 

community through entrepreneurial endeavors. As a strong advocate for community 

improvement and the betterment of all New Yorkers, NYCBA has played a principal role, 

inspiring greater community activities, ensuring prosperity through local programming and 

initiatives, as well as philanthropic partnerships in the community.  

 

I applaud the commitment and dedication that the New York Chinese Business 

Association, Inc. has demonstrated to the Chinese business community in its improvement of 

entrepreneurship and work that it has given to over ten thousand people to date.  I would like to 

thank everyone gathered here today for your involvement to helping this great state flourish.   

 

 Congratulations on twenty four years of encouragement and support for entrepreneurial 

ventures in the Chinese-American community. I know that the leadership of the New York 

Chinese Business Association, Inc. and its members will continue to serve New Yorkers and the 

larger Chinese-American community for years to come. Best wishes for a wonderful event! 

 

             Sincerely, 

      
                           Charles E. Schumer 

             United States Senator 

CHARLES E. SCHUMER 
NEW YORK 
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September 5, 2015 

 

Chris Xu  

New York Chinese Business Association  

134-03 35th Avenue  

Flushing, NY 11354 

 

 

Dear Mr. Xu: 

 

It is my pleasure to congratulate the New York Chinese Business Association (NYCBA) as we celebrate 

your 25th Anniversary and inauguration of a newly-elected Board of Directors. 

 

I want to take this opportunity to recognize the New York Chinese Business Association for its 

commendable work furthering the growth of the Asian-American businesses over the past 25 years. I 

applaud your mission to help minority-owned businesses grow, prosper and contribute back to the 

community through social responsibility initiatives. Your work has helped businesses connect back with 

the local community through charitable donations to community-based agencies, disaster relief, and 

sponsorship of cultural events. At the same time, you have also helped businesses connect with other 

businesses overseas to help promote international business relations. 

 

The inauguration of a new Board of Directors marks the beginning of new growth for NYCBA and I am 

confident that you will be able to make an even larger impact in the community. Thank you again for all 

the important work that you do and I look forward to continue working together. 

 

Best wishes for much success and a wonderful celebration for all! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Felix W. Ortiz  

Assistant Speaker 

 



 

 

 

 

September 5, 2015 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

I am honored to extend my congratulations to the New York Chinese Business Association 

(NYCBA) on the occasion of its 25
th

 
 
Anniversary, and on the inauguration ceremony of its 

newly elected Board members. I commend the organization for its  years of service to the Asian-

American community in New York.  

 

Since its founding in 1990, the New York Chinese Business Association has contributed to the 

commercial development of the Chinese community. Its programs give a voice to a number of 

minority businesses, while also promoting a productive environment for those that are already 

established.  In recent years the New York Chinese Business Association has participated in 

community related events, fundraising for local senior centers and businesses, and sponsoring 

cultural events aimed at recognizing the community’s rich heritage.  
  

Tonight, we celebrate the New York Chinese Business Association and its supporters for their 

hard work and commitment.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel Squadron 

State Senator 

26th Senate District 

 

 
 

 
DANIEL SQUADRON 

SENATOR,  26TH DISTRICT 
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September 5, 2015 

 

 

New York Chinese Business Association 

134-03 35th Avenue 

Flushing, NY 11354  

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is my pleasure to extend best wishes to all attending the New York Chinese Business 

Association’s (NYCBA) 25th Anniversary and inauguration ceremony for newly-elected board 

members. 

 

For twenty-five years, NYCBA has been a steadfast advocate for minority-owned businesses. Its 

work with federal and local government to foster small businesses has created new opportunities 

for thousands of workers and strengthened our city’s economy. NYCBA also provides invaluable 
support to community groups, organizing fundraisers for disaster relief and sponsoring cultural 

events. NYCBA’s efforts to help small businesses grow and thrive, as well as its charitable 
activities, have made a tremendous positive impact on our city.  

 

Congratulations to the new board members, and thank you to the New York Chinese Business 

Association for bringing us together tonight to celebrate community and service.  Please accept 

my best wishes for continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Scott M. Stringer 

New York City Comptroller          





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

September 5, 2015 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

It is a pleasure to recognize the New York Chinese Business Association on the occasion of 

your 25th anniversary and the inauguration of your newly elected board. I have no doubt that 

these new members will continue to honor the NYCBA’s tradition and legacy of serving 
Manhattan and New York City. 

 

The NYCBA’s more than 200 members understand that community goes beyond a borough. 

They have welcomed businesses from Asia, organized disaster relief fundraising, and 

supported events that embrace Chinese heritage. These efforts—along with NYCBA’s 

continued support for those seeking to start a new business in New York—inspire all of us who 

believe in the promise and opportunity that immigrants find here. 

 

We wish the NYCBA all the best as it continues to offer broader horizons to its members and 

communities for another twenty five years. Congratulations again! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gale A. Brewer 





                   

                    

            OFFICE OF THE BRONX BOROUGH PRESIDENT 

                               The Bronx County Building

                          851 Grand Concourse, 161st St. 

                              Bronx, New York 10451 

September 05, 2015 

Dear Friends, 

Congratulations on the occasion of the 25th anniversary of the New York Chinese Business 

Association (NYCBA) and the inauguration of your newly-elected board members. 

This wonderful event honors a great organization that helps minority-owned businesses to grow 

and prosper by working alongside federal agencies. In the last 25 years, the NYCBA has grown 

over 200 members that employs 10,000 people while helping develop the growth of small 

business and promote better business practices. 

I offer my most heartfelt congratulations to the NYCBA and their newly elected board members 

for their achievements in the borough and greater Tri-State area. On Behalf of the 1.4 million 

residents of The Bronx, I salute the New York Chinese Business Association and wish you well 

in your future endeavors 

Sincerely,

Ruben Diaz Jr. 

TEL: 718-590-3500 

FAX: 718-590-3537 
Ruben Diaz Jr.

BOROUGH PRESIDENT



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 5, 2015 
 
 

New York Chinese Business Association 
134-03 35th Avenue 
Flushing, NY 11354 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt congratulations on the occasion of the 25th anniversary 

and inauguration ceremony of the New York Chinese Business Association. 
 
This event truly embodies everything your wonderful organization stands for, namely to promote and advocate 
for the development of the Chinese business professionals in New York City. 
 
By working with federal agencies to help minority-owned businesses grow and prosper, the New York Chinese 
Business Association succeeds in improving the quality of life across communities throughout New York City. 

The Association has worked closely with countless businesses to lend needed support and assistance that has 
proven essential to putting new businesses on the path to success. 
 
Over the past 25 years, NYCBA has grown to over 200 members that employ thousands of workers. The NYCBA 
has served as a strong advocate for the business community through business receptions for groups from China, 
Taiwan and Hong Kong, as well as the community-at-large by organizing fundraisers for disaster relief and 
promoting heritage and cultural events.  

 
On behalf of the New York City Council, I hereby commend the members of the Chinese American Restaurant 
Service Association for its outstanding work to improve the business community in New York City.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful event. 

 

Sincerely,  

   

   

 

 

Peter Koo  

Council Member 

Sincerely, 

  

  

Peter KoKoK oo



        
 

THE COUNCIL  O F 
THE CITY O F NEW Y OR K 

 

MARGARET S. CHIN 
COUNCIL MEMBER, 1ST DISTRICT, MANHATTAN 

 
 

 

 

The New York Chinese Business Association Inc. 

134-03 35
th

 Ave. 

Flushing, N.Y. 11354 

 

 

Sept. 5, 2015 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

I would like to congratulate the New York Chinese Business Association on the occasion of its 

25
th

 Anniversary, and to wish its newly-elected Board members the best of luck and success in 

the months and years ahead.  

 

In the decades since its founding in 1990, NYCBA has grown into a major force in the Chinese 

business community in New York State – and beyond. NYCBA’s efforts to help minority-owned 

businesses grow and prosper have improved our communities immeasurably.  

 

I am certain that the newest members of NYCBA’s Board will help continue the extraordinary 

growth of this important organization, ensuring the continued success of its member businesses 

that employ tens of thousands of people and contribute greatly to New York’s economy.  
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Margaret S. Chin 

Council Member, District 1 

New York City Council 

 

DISTRICT OFFICE: 
165 PARK ROW, SUITE 11  
NEW YORK, NY    10038 

212-587-3159 
FAX: (212) 587-3158 

 
CITY HALL OFFICE: 

250 BROADWAY, SUITE 1882 
NEW YORK, NY   10007 

(212) 788-7259 
chin@council.nyc.gov

CHAIR 
AGING 
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EDUCATION 

RECOVERY AND RESILIENCY 
RULES, PRIVILEGES, AND ELECTIONS 

TRANSPORTATION 
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• Finance Office Buildings, Industrial Buildings, Warehouses, Retail 

Centers, Hotels, Multi-family and Mixed-use Properties

• Loan Tenors up to 15 Years

• Repayments Based on Maximum 25-year Amortization

• Cash Out Available

Your Global Partner

Your Reliable Bank

Website www.icbc-us.com     Email wanglj@icbc-us.com     Wechat ID: ICBC-USA

ICBC (USA)
Small Business Lending

* Please contact us for more details. ICBC (USA) NA reserves the right of final explanation.

Small Business Lending Group: 
Leo Wang, VP & SBL Manager 202 Canal Street, New York, NY 10013 Tel: (212) 238-8390

Canal Street Main Branch 202 Canal Street, New York, NY 10013 Tel: (212) 238-8208

Brooklyn Branch 5714 8th Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11220 Tel: (718) 210-0508

Flushing Branch 39-02 Main Street, Flushing, NY 11354 Tel: (347) 905-9772











Times Buildings, PC.
8534 Grand Ave., 2nd Fl. Elmhurst, NY 11373

tel. 718 502 9631    fax. 718 228 7348

info@tbes.us  http://www.tbes.us 

TBES’ project design team is committed 
to provide diverse services upon your 

project’s request.

TBES’ NYC DOB Special and Progress 
Inspection Services ensure your 

Project’s Safety and Quality.

TBES Provides Supports during All 
Phases of your project to make it 

progress smoothly.

Times Building P.C. Engineering Services (TBES) is a respected name in engineering industry. Founded by 
experienced professionals, the company has been delivering excellent Design, Inspection and Management 

services throughout United States. 



Your Real Estate Expert 
From Manhattan to Long Island 

 

: 516-693-9888 | 212-680-0188| : 950-4030-4046 

142A Middle Neck Rd, Great Neck, 11021| 139 Centre Street, New York, 11031 

www.linpanrealty.com | info@linpanrealty.com 
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33-54 Farrington St, #2B  

 Flushing NY 11354 

Tel :( 718)886-8268  

Email: u.buildconstruction99@gmail.com  

   









101 Lafayette Street, Suite 700, New York, NY 10013

Tel: (212) 334-1902     Fax: (212) 334-9084

Congratulation from Mak & Company, CPAs, LLP





American Standard Sheet Metal Supply Corp

133-24 36th Rd., Flushing, NY 11354
Tel: 718-888-9350  Fax: 718-888-1521  Cel: 646-523-9664 Chris Chu

Temperature Control Fish Farm

Water Filtration System

Variable Refrigerant Flow System

HVAC/MEP Integrated Systems
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通英語，西班牙語，國語，粵語，

福州話，溫州話，上海話
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We provide Settlement  Services for the following banks:

Commercial & Residential Closings

Citibank
Bank of America
ICBC

‧   Cathay Bank
‧   HSBC Bank
‧   East West Bank

‧  Wells Fargo Bank
‧  CTBC  ‧  Prospect Lending    
‧  Hanover Community Bank      ‧‧‧
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Our Underwriters :

Search Categories:

We make closings easier

Your Title Insurance Agent for the 21st Century
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12 12  

**     
              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 * 777-300ER  
                                                                                                                                                                                                          ** ,  munycservice@chinaeastern-usa.com 

 
www.ceair.com  |  us.ceair.com



We are proud to support 
The New York Chinese 

Business Association

MORRIS BETESH 
Managing Director

Capital Markets
(212) 696 2500 x7735

morris.betesh@cushwake.com
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nycapitalservices.com


